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Hello, I would like to oppose the new abortion bill being put forward asking that you
 especially consider what protection there is for the life of the child in the wound. It
 appears the Bill states that the child is not a living person until the baby is born, even the
 WHO have a decision on that issue. I hope you consider repealing this Bill. Thanking you,
 Arthur Marriott, 

www.thecommunitytimes.com.au
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